
IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday, March 8 
- Chapel 
- April lunch orders go home 
- Culver’s Night, 5 – 10 p.m.  
 
Friday, March 10  
- Yearbook orders due 
- Fab Food Friday 
- Concordia Night @ Milw. Bucks 
 
Monday, March 13 
- Girl Scout Meeting, 4 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, March 14 
- Chuck E. Cheese Night, 5 –10 pm 
 
Wednesday, March 15 
- Chapel 
- April lunch orders due 
- Child Care bills go home 
 
Friday, March 17  
- NO SCHOOL/Records Day 
 
SPRING BREAK  
- Sat. March 18 – Sun. March 26 
 
School resumes Mon. March 27 
 
Child care is not available during 
the Spring Break! 
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E SPOTLIGHT  
MARCH VOUCHER APPLICATIONS 
Please share with families interested in applying for a Racine Parental Choice 
Program voucher that they may apply online between March 1 – 20th by going to 
https://apps4.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/Login/Login.aspx.  A limited number of 
seats remain for the 2017-18 school year.  The application is NOT complete until 
it has been verified through the school office by providing the necessary residency 
documentation (new & continuing students) and income documentation (new 
students only).  Assistance with applying is available by appointment between 
March 1st – 16th.  
 
 

CHECK IT OUT! FOOD BANK CHALLENGE 
You are encouraged to experience a 
delicious meal outside of the home on 
Monday, March 13, 2017. The 
Heartland Smokehouse, 7115 Durand 
Avenue, will provide our seventh and 
eighth grade class 15% of all sales from 
3:30 – 7:30 p.m. that day. BBQ and 
burgers are just a couple of the 
specialties available.  If you have yet to 
try their food, you are missing out.  You 
won’t be disappointed and your meal 
will support the class trip to 
Washington DC this Spring!  Special 
thanks to Robert Barclay, our lunch 
provider, for offering this special 
promotion to our students and their 
families. ☺ We look forward to seeing 
you there! 
 

 

The 8th grade class is collecting non-
perishable food items for the Racine 
County Food Bank.  SC Johnson has 
challenged schools to give following a 
special Inky Johnson presentation. The 
message was about being a giving 
member of the community. The school 
collecting the most food by March 24th 
will be awarded $7,500 for their school 
by SC Johnson.  Please consider helping 
others and possibly having our school 
immensely blessed by our giving.  
Contact Miss B. with any questions! 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS BEGINS 
Set your clock ahead an hour Saturday 
night!  We will Spring ahead and enjoy 
additional daylight at the end of our 
days now! 

CHUCK E. CHEESE NIGHT CLS & MILW. BUCKS NIGHT 

Join school families Tues. March 13 
between 3 – 9 p.m. for a PTL dining out 
opportunity to support our students! 
See the flyer coming home today! 

Please see the reminder coming home 
today regarding meeting for Friday’s 
game. Meet at the Groups Kiosk at 5:30 
p.m. for courtside warmups!  

Check out ATHLETIC NEWS 

(in this newsletter)  

for info on 

GAME TIMES 

WHAT’S ON THE MENU? 

For information on the lunch of the day, 

please consult the school calendar.  

Please go to: 

www.concordialutheranschool.net 

 

https://apps4.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/Login/Login.aspx
http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


FEBRUARY EAGLE AWARD RECIPIENTS 
We congratulate the following students for receiving the 

Eagle Award in recognition of their outstanding Christian 

character: Brody Manderfield, Ryan Ujcich Jr., Ezekiel 

Myers, Payton Lopez, Audrie McCray, Kayden Kochanski, 

Ava Driver, Izzy Lisowski, Cheyenne Sandberg, Sergio 

Velasquez, Audrina Castenda, Dresden Rivera, Caitlin 

Larson, Caiden Lewandowski, Kendyll Holub, Austin Hess 

and Andon Long.  Shine on! 

 

CULVER’S NIGHT TONIGHT 
We hope you will consider joining the fun, fellowship, 

food and fundraising this evening, Weds. March 8.  Stop 

by Culver’s on 21st St. between 5 and 10 p.m. Let them 

know you are supporting Concordia and we receive 15% 

of the sale!  Thank you!! 

SPRING PROGRAM…SAVE THE DATE!! 
Our Concordia Spring Program is the Easter musical, 

BECAUSE HE LIVES.  Our children, K-8, will sing of the 

redeeming power of Jesus Christ, and the victory we all 

share through Him.  Join us on Friday, May 5, 2017 at 

10:00 a.m. or 6:30 p.m. Please dress your child in a plain 

(no graphics) purple, red, yellow or white shirt.  

LUTHERAN SCHOOLS NIGHT W/BREWERS 
Join us for a night of family fun and fellowship at Miller 

Park as we watch the Brewers take on the Atlanta Braves.  

SAVE THE DATE of Saturday, April 29th.  Tickets are just 

$17.00 for Loge Outfield Box (that’s half off the regular 

price). Order forms will come home soon! 

THANKS FOR GIVING IN CHAPEL!  
During the months of March and April our dollars will 

support Lutheran World Relief.  LWR supports the needs 

of struggling individuals throughout the world. Livestock 

gifts are often used to establish a source of food or 

income for many families. We hope to provide many 

animals for the needy! Last week we collected $48.03.  

Please continue to give generously!  

A VERSE TO REMEMBER  

“A good person’s words will help many others.” 

  ~ Proverbs 10:21 ICB 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
Don’t forget that a single sentence, spoken at the right 

moments, can change somebody’s whole perspective 

on life.  A little encouragement can go a long, long way. 

                       ~ Marie T. Freeman 

WELCOME MAKENZIE & FAMILY!! 
We have added another fabulous student to our school! 

Be sure to add this name to your school directory. 

Please join us in welcoming…. 

Makenzie Scanlon – Grade 7  

Parents: Walter & Shawn Scanlon 

3240 Shortridge Drive, Racine 53402 

YEARBOOK ORDERS DUE FRI. MARCH 10 
After Friday, the $13.00 preorder price will go up! Be 

sure to get yours NOW! 

PB & J RESULTS ARE IN!  
328 pounds of peanut butter and jelly were collected 

topping our amount from last year! Thanks for helping! 

GREEN BAY PACKER YOUTH CAMP 
This summer, the Green Bay Packers Youth Football 

Camps are hosting non-contact youth football camps in 

the Sturtevant area.  The camps are for boys and girls 

ages 6-14 years old.  See the flyer coming home today! 

END OF SEASON ATHLETIC NEWS 
The basketball season has come to an end.  We are 

especially grateful for each and every coach and assistant 

who donated their time to our school.  Read your 

newsletter faithfully to find out when the Athletic 

Banquet will be held to recognize our players and 

coaches!   

 

Special congratulations are extended to our B Squad 

Boys team on taking the consolation bracket at the 

Christian Life Tournament last weekend! We are 

extremely proud of your success and hard work. 

 

REMINDER: 

ALL UNIFORMS WERE TO HAVE BEEN TURNED IN TO 

YOUR CHILD’S COACH FOLLOWING THE LAST GAME OF 

THE SEASON. Please contact your coach or Mr. Moore 

to make arrangements to turn in your uniforms.  

 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH NEWS FOR YOU! 

8th Graders – RLSH Scholarships applications 

are due now!!  

If your GPA is 3.5+, please submit your essay and report 

card to the Admissions Office ASAP! 

Visit Facebook and “Like” Racine Lutheran High School 

Admissions.  Important and fun announcements and 

photos are regularly posted. 


